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London Borough o f  Camden
Building Control
Town Hall
Argyle Street
London /WCIH 8EQ

Architects
1 Riverside Walk, Bishop's Stortford,
Hertfordshire, CM23 3AG
Tel: (01279) 755005
Fax: (0 1279) 654482
Email: rma@ukgateway.net

Your Ref: PSX0105017IR2 d151 I •
For the attention o f  Mr Marc Ellenbrook

Dear Sir S )C D U o 7
re: 12 - 18 Theobalds Road, London, WC1

With reference to the meeting held on site on Wednesday, 19th December, 2001 with Mr
Ellenbrook and Ms Brady, we enclose herewith five copies o f  amended drawing No. 23-00-I 

9C which illustrates the louvred screening to the condenser units on the lower flat roof to
No. 12. It is intended that the louvres should be constructed in aluminium, coloured slate
grey. Louvres to have matt finish not gloss.

We understand that the detail o f  the cat ladder also shown on this drawing is also satisfactory,
and we hope therefore that this application can now be approved.

Yours faithfully
for, ROY MILLARD ASSOCIATES LIMITED

MILLARD

End.

cc Mike Cross, Reddie and Grose
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